
 

 

9 March 2020 

 

 

Transportation Committee 

Proponent Testimony SB 315 

 

Dear Committee: 

 

 I support SB 315, a distinctive license plate bill benefiting the Love, Chloe 

Foundation (LCF).  LCF is a Salina-based foundation that helps children with 

cancer.   The foundation raises funds to support a wonderful program for children 

missing school due to cancer, There's a Monkey In My Chair.  LCF provides 

financial assistance to Kansas families and works to raise awareness about 

childhood cancer. The foundation also funds groundbreaking research to find a 

cure for childhood cancer. 

 The plate will add a revenue stream for the LCF and make the travelling 

public aware of the good work the foundation does.  I hope that you will support 

this worthy cause. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Randall Hardy  

 

  

 


